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It has been lovely to see our children back for the start of the new term, as well as welcome some new fam-
ilies and children to our school.  This week, our Reception children have enjoyed spending time in the foun-
dation environment and it has been lovely to see their smiling faces on the gate.  We have been learning 
about the cities our classes are named after and locating these on a map.  This afternoon, we celebrated 
our learning with a ‘City Sharing event’ as part of our celebration assembly.  We want to continue to devel-
op our relationship with our families and the local community this year and have many events and activities 
planned to share with you.  Please keep an eye on our Facebook page and weekly newsletter for key 
dates.  Next week, we will have our KS1 and KS2 Welcome meetings at both 3:15pm and 3:45pm.  Keep 
an eye on our Facebook Page for updated arrangements for this meeting.  I wish you all a lovely week-
end.   

Mrs Kathryn Catherwood   

Acting Head of School  

As a school today, we celebrated the life 

of Her Majesty The Queen during our 

whole school assembly.  The children 

were incredibly respectful. They listened 

and paid attention to the stories of how 

she spent her life fulfilling the promise 

she made on April 21, 1947, to spend 

her life serving the country - a promise 

which she kept until her death.  

 

Our deepest sympathies go out to her 

family at this time. 



In Tokyo class this week, we learnt all about our city! We wrote in Japanese, we created origami animals and we 

made cherry blossom pictures to celebrate Japanese culture. We had so much fun! 

This week in Canberra class we used our collaboration and inquiry skills to investigate how we see things. We 

used string to help us visualise the journey that light took before it entered our eyes. We had great fun reflecting 

the light from mirrors (and getting a little tangled up in the pro-

cess!) 



 

Key Dates Autumn Term   

  

September   

13th – KS1 Welcome Meeting at 3:15pm and 3:45pm  

13th – KS2 Welcome Meeting at 3:15pm and 3:45pm   

19th to 21st – Year 5 Camping Trip (Reach Outdoors)  

22nd – Cape Town Class Reading session @ 2:15pm  

28th – MAP staff visiting Year 6 at Weston Mill    

October  

4th - San Francisco Class Celebration of Learning @ 2:15pm  

14th – Tokyo Class Assembly at 9:15am  

14th – PTFA Autumn Disco (Timings TBC)  

18th– Santiago Celebration of Learning @ 2:15pm  

 20th – Mombasa Reading session @ 2:15pm  

We have started a uniform swap shop.  You can access this on a Monday and Friday morning on the play-
ground with Mrs Wilkinson.  If you require any items of school uniform, PE kit or coats, we now have a wide 
selection of items from ages 4 – 11.  Please feel free to help yourself to any items that you require.  If you 
have school uniform items, which are still in a good condition, and would like to donate them to the swap 
shop, please drop them off with Mrs Wilkinson on Monday or Friday mornings.  You do not need to bring an 
item to take what you need from the swap shop.       

Mrs WIlkinson 



‘Wolseley Trust Community Fete’ on Saturday 17
th

 September at The Jan 
Cutting Healthy Living Centre, Scott Business Park 11-3pm.  

 

There are still stalls available to book for just £5 and organisations are welcome to book dis-
play stands – these are free of charge. All bookings need to be made by calling 01752 
607449 or by email to admin@wolseley-trust.org   
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